NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
	THE TOWN OF BERLIN

The Town Council of the Town of Berlin will meet at Berlin Town Hall, Council Chambers, 240 Kensington Road, Berlin, CT on Tuesday, April 18, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of holding a public hearing on the proposed Plan of Conservation and Development.

The public is invited to comment on the proposed Plan of Conservation and Development 

	Copies of said proposed draft are on file open to public inspection at the Office of the Town Clerk.

	Dated at Berlin, Connecticut this 8th day of March 2023.



Kathryn J. Wall
Town Clerk

